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Subject : Grace letter - Société du Grand Paris first COP 

 

Dear Madam, Sir, 
 
Our first Communication on Progress (COP) is due on June 22, 2021. Please accept this letter as our 
firm’s plead for a grace period to submit our COP. 
 
Since 2020, we support the ten principles behind the Global Compact, and believe deeply in its 
mission. We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual 
preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress that comprises of a CEO statement of 
continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the 
principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. 
 
The delay is mainly due to changes in the reporting approach with the publication of our first integrated 
report expected this summer which will be part of the COP and reviewed by our management board.  
 
We hereby ask for an extension period to post on the UN Global Compact website our COP report by 
July 31, 2021. 
 
We appreciate the consideration given to our request. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 

Margaux CHABARDES 
CSR coordinator 

 
 


